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A magical day

Harry Potter World - Class of 2023
What a wonderful day year 5 had visiting Harry Potter
World! We started the day with a lesson all about the
costumes and designs used in the Harry Potter films
which the children loved. We then headed onto our

tour around Harry Potter studios which involved
broomstick riding, sword holding and escaping

dragons. Well done everyone!!

Welcome
from the Headteacher

Dear families,

I hope you are all enjoying
the Easter holidays and
spending time relaxing and
enjoying the time together.
Lent has been a busy but
rewarding term and in this
newsletter you will be able
to read about the things
we have been doing in
school. 
We wish Mrs Wissen well
as she begins her
maternity leave and can't
wait to meet the new baby
soon!
Please read the newsletter
as it contains important
information and dates for
next term.  
Wishing you and your
families a blessed Easter.

Mrs Sill
Headteacher
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Spring Walk
Reception enjoyed a rainy

spring walk in our local park.
We were on the lookout for
signs of spring and spotted

some birds nests being built,
blossom and daffodils and
other flowers beginning to

grow and green leaves
beginning to appear green!

When we arrived back to
school we enjoyed eating some
delicious chocolate nests that

we made earlier in the morning
for our snack!










Alleluia, Christ is Risen
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We have journeyed through 
the season of Lent together 

and now we celebrate the joy 
of the resurrection.



Thank you to everyone who entered the
competition, it was an extremely difficult 
decision for Mrs Sill to make with so many
wonderful entries.  

EYFS Easter Bonnet 
Competition

DECORATE AN EGG COMPETITION
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We had lots of amazing
entries for out EYFS Easter
Bonnet competition! The

children enjoyed going on a
parade around the school
to show off their fantastic

creations. Well Done
Everyone! 🐣



Monday 17th April    Children return to school
Monday 24th April    4H Swimming
Monday 1st May        Bank Holiday (school is closed)
Monday 8th May       King's Coronation - (school is closed)          
Tuesday 9th May       Year 6 SATs Week
Tuesday 16th May     Year 6 trip to Eden Camp
Friday 26th May         Children break up for half term
Monday 5th June       Children return to school.

One of our best resources for Grounding is the stories
from Mindfulness for Kits.

Please follow the link below to find some story 
listening and emotional regulation practices over 
the Easter holidays.   

https://wellbeingschools.co.uk/parent-resources-2/
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Dates for 
next term

IMPORTANT



END OF TERM AWARDS

Nursery AM -  Thomas & Thea      

Nursery PM - Edward & Ruby

Reception - RH - Harry B 

Reception RR - Maggie-Ann 

Year 1 - Harper & Lena

Year 2 - Blossom & Tristan

Year 3 - Paisley & Amelia J

Year 4 - Juliet & Mason

Year 5 - Francis & Lyla

Year 6 - Annabeth & Brodey
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STARS OF THE TERM



STARS

 Reception - RH - Exeepar

Reception RR - Harlow-Skye 

Year 1 - Albie & Hughie

Year 2 - Victoria & Rose

Year 3 - Eliza & Robyn

Year 4 - Tyreece & Luca 

Year 5 - Gracie & Finley  

Year 6 - Eve & Luka
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FRUITS OF THE SPIRT AWARD ST BENEDICT ACHIEVEMENT
AWARD

Reception RH - Una

Reception RR - Mikey  

Year - 1 - Lottie & Abigail  

Year 2 - Joseph & Layla

Year 3 - Joseph & Stuart  

Year 4 - Harry S & Isabel  

Year 5 - Ellie & Olivia MK

Year 6 - Evelyn & Maisie Boo


